
U S  N AV Y  C E R E M O N I A L

June 2024

MEMBER DUES
NOW $30/YR

Next guard
reunion is
September

2025! 
Standby for

more details.

ALL  HANDS  ALUMNI  NEWSLETTER

My service in the Presidential
Ceremonial Guard has

followed me long after my
tour. I have volunteered for a
local Hospice for the past 10

years and perform
recognition ceremonies for

veterans who are at 
end of l i fe.

Rev Dr. Thomas Peavy

I was a member of the Ceremonial Guard for President
Johnson’s inauguration, and in the funeral details for
President Hoover and General Douglas MacArthur, in

addition to the usual ceremonies in Washington.  After my
Guard tour, I was ordered to the USS Bainbridge, DLG(N)

25.


